
      
 

     
   

  
 

    
 

   
 

 
     

    

The Board of Pharmacy has received notice of the following product recall: 

Description:  Fluphenazine Decanoate Injection USP 125mg/5mL Lot #s: CFD190004-A 
NDC: 55150-267-05 
Expiration Date: August 2020 

This recall is being carried out to the hospital level. This recall is due to a confirmed customer 
report of a hazy solution in one vial instead of a clear solution. To date, AuroMedics has not 
received reports of any adverse events or identifiable safety concerns attributed to the product 
consumed. 

The Board of Pharmacy strongly encourages pharmacies to immediately review their quality 
assurance and recall policies and procedures to determine if any corrective action is required. 


